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I strongly oppose this measure as it will make voting less accessible for Oregonians 

and reduce turnout. So many cannot travel for in person voting due to different 

limitations including disabilities, lack of transportation, etc. Many others will be unable 

to vote in person on Election Day due to conflicts of schedule including work and 

family obligations. Requiring in person voting only hurts voters and their ability to 

exercise their right to vote.  


